
 

February 3, 2020 

Player Eligibility 

Parents and Players, 

In the past few days we have welcomed the Caledon Bandits back to Zone 10 starting this 

upcoming season. With the recent news there have been many inquiries and questions 

directed to our membership through social media, phone and emails. We have been 

diligent in trying to ensure we had the correct information to share prior to releasing 

details on where players can register. 

The information is as follows: 

When a new association starts, the player(s) who fall within that boundary but have 

played elsewhere with another club, that player(s) has a one-time chance to decide 

whether to stay with the current club or to return home to their new association. Whatever 

the choice the first season will now make that club their official home and in the future a 

release for any type of movement 

Example the player resides in the Caledon boundary and decides to register for the 2020 

season and remain a part of their current club the player would then require a release to 

return to Caledon in 2021 or subsequent seasons. 

 

Yours in lacrosse,  

 

 

Chris Lowe 

President 

Brampton Minor Lacrosse Association 

 

 


